
 
Faculty Meeting 
May 6, 2014 
 
President Hynes : 

 Thank for a great year. 

 Overview of the year.  Provost Search will be underway in time. 

 Full notes can be found at http://www.clayton.edu/President/Communications. 
 

Provost Demmitt: 

 Thank you for a great year. 

 Look forward to the upcoming year.   

 Overview of Academic Outreach and Study Abroad Opportunities.  Presentation provided upon 
request. 

 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Prepared by:  Tammy Wilson, Manager Faculty Events 

http://www.clayton.edu/President/Communications

